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Order your 2024 Back to School Stationery Pack  

Dear families  

We are pleased to advise that Throsby School will be using the locally owned and operated Blue Ink Group for the 

2024 Back to School Stationery.  

Easy Ordering Steps:  

1. Go to http://www.blueinkgroup.com.au/thr  
2. Select the year pack you require – Access code will be TS24 
3. Complete student name 
4. Select the year required and click “Add to Order” 
5. View your child’s book list in the cart at the top of the screen  
6. Go to “Checkout” to confirm your order  
7. This will take you to the secure payment page to enter your credit card details 
8. Complete personal details (Delivery will be to the school on Thursday 18th January)    

   

Important Information regarding your Order 

Delivery Service 

Throsby School orders will be delivered directly to the school on Thursday 18th January. To ensure your pack arrives 

before school starts – please order prior to Friday 12th January.  

Contact Blue Ink 

Customer Service can be contacted at Blue Ink's office on 02 6166 6000 or email sales@blueinkgroup.com.au for all 

queries regarding 2024 Back to School Stationery Packs.   

Specialised items 

All students in years 2-6 in 2024 DO NOT need to order a headphone set. Their headphone set from this 

year will stay with your child throughout their time at Throsby School. All students in year 3 2024 are 

required to purchase a recorder. This recorder will stay with your child throughout their time at Throsby 

School.  

 

Kind regards 

Annamaria Zuffo & the Blue Ink Team  
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